
You are cordially invited to attend an inter-faith service at the 

Bahá’í Temple to mark the International Day of Peace.

Date: Wednesday 21 September 2011
Time: 7.30 pm (doors open from 7.00 pm)
Venue: Bahá’í Temple, 173 Mona Vale Road, Ingleside

The evening service will feature special lighting of the 

pathways leading to the Temple, readings by representatives 

of Sydney’s major religious communities and performances 

from the Bahá’í Temple choir and singers from various faiths.

This service is part of a week of festivities celebrating the 

Golden Jubilee of the Sydney Bahá’í Temple. Offi  cially 

dedicated on 17 September 1961, the Temple has been 

hosting services drawing on the scriptures of the world’s 

religions for the past fi fty years.

Light refreshments will be served following the service.

For more information on the 50th Anniversary Celebrations of the Bahá’í Temple 
visit: http://www.bahai.org.au/Participate/Temple/50thAnniversary.aspx
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